From: <u>Collette, Nicole</u>

To: O"Connor, Kevin; Smith, Martin

Cc: Virani, Nadim (ET); Downtown West Project

Subject: RE: San Jose Downtown West Interconnection Application

Date: Monday, August 17, 2020 1:19:19 PM

Hi Kevin,

Apologies for the delayed email. We should be sending out an email to you shortly related to your June 29 responses.

And yes, let me know when you hear back on the confidentiality waiver. Once received we can schedule a meeting with all parties.

Thanks!

Nicole Collette

Expert Program Manager State Infrastructure Projects Pacific Gas & Electric Company External: 925-459-6152 Mobile: 415 686 3049

Email: nicole.collette@pge.com

From: O'Connor, Kevin < Kevin. Oconnor@sanjoseca.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, August 12, 2020 9:34 AM

To: Smith, Martin <MES3@pge.com>; Collette, Nicole <NACa@pge.com>

Cc: Virani, Nadim (ET) <nxvg@pge.com>; Downtown West Project <downtownwest@esassoc.com>

Subject: San Jose Downtown West Interconnection Application

******CAUTION: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Think before clicking links or opening attachments.****

Hello Nicole and Martin,

It's been a while since we've touched base on the City's interconnection application for the Downtown West Development Project.

I'm wondering if there are any follow-up questions or related information you can provide related to the City's June 29 responses to the additional questions and comments you had about our interconnection application. If so, please feel free to reach out to me at any time. Email is best.

Also, I want you to know that I did not forget about the request to provide a confidentiality of information waiver so we can share and discuss the interconnection application among PG&E, Google and the City. The City's attorney's office is working on it and I'm hoping to have something back to you soon. I apologize for the delay and appreciate your patience. As you can expect, they are very busy with so many other things occurring right now.

I look forward to talking with you soon. Best regards.

Kevin O'Connor

Energy Resilience Coordinator

City of San Jose Community Energy Department

Email: kevin.oconnor@sanjoseca.gov

Ph: (408) 535-8538